
 

                                                                       
 

 
                                          

 

 
 
 

 
Tuesday 17 March 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Coronavirus Updated Information 
 
As you know, the Government is updating information daily. 
 
Current advice is that if any member of a household displays even mild symptoms of a cough and/ 
or high temperature then everyone in that household will need to self-isolate for 14 days. 
 
It has been advised not to call 111 unless symptoms worsen.  Please keep school informed of any 
changes or confirmed cases of coronavirus. 
 
If people are struggling at home, through self-isolating, please let the school know and we will do all 
we can to help.  Please see below for contact numbers for any extra support or advice you may 
need. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
M Lauder 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hospitality and Hope (food parcels): 0191 4203336 
 
Hebburn Helps (food parcels): 0191 4899707 
 
Welfare Support Service (food/paying bills etc.) :0191 424 6040 
 
You can also visit the Local Authority Website for more advice and support at: 
https://www.southtyneside.gov.uk/ 
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